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YORK - York Sewer District Superintendent Tim Haskell has received the Charles Perry Award 

for "excellence in operations and maintenance of wastewater collection systems."  

 

The Maine WasteWater Control Association presented Haskell with the award Sept. 13 at its Fall 

Maine WasteWater Control Association Convention. The award recognizes industry 

professionals who exhibit extra effort, originality and excellence in management, operations, and 

maintenance of collection systems in Maine, according to a released statement by Haskell.  

 

Also during the awards ceremony at the convention, the state Department of Environmental 

Protection presented the York Sewer District with a Certificate of Achievement for 2012 to 

recognize 11 years of continuous improvement in all aspects of the district's operations.  

 

In a 2001 DEP review of the facility, a number of items were identified to be addressed. With the 

support and commitment of the board of trustees, the staff of the district has continually and 

proactively upgraded components, Haskell said. District staff members also were recognized for 

their pride and enthusiasm that they exhibit managing the district's facilities, and their sharing of 

knowledge with others in the industry.  

 

Said DEP Commissioner Patricia Aho, "Well done York Sewer District. Thank you for your 

excellent work to protect and improve the waters of the great state of Maine!"  
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